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Who can start a 
club?
Anyone can! 

All you need to get started is 

to complete a an online 

survey to request your club.

What do we 
need to start?
You need:

● A club name

● Vision/Goals

● A leader (that’s you!)

● An teacher advisor

● Set meeting times

● 4 other interested students



Service & Club Fair (Da Vinci Design)
● Purpose:

○ To get kids connected...
■ To the community
■ To volunteering
■ To each other

● Supplies for Club Leaders:
○ Display Board
○ Contact Info (from Leaders for students)
○ Sign In Sheet



At the Club Fair, 
you must have:
● A Display Board

● A Leader and a Club Rep 

(you and a friend)

● Leader Contact 

Information (so kids can 

contact you)

Club Fair set up 
schedule:
You will exit first period 

early to set up the fair.

You will help set up tables 

for yourself, and for our 

visitors.



At the Club Fair, who can sign up for 
my new, awesome club?
● This year:

ONLY DVD students can 

sign up for your club.
○ You can still coordinate 

ideas and events with 

clubs on other campuses.

● Clubs will be able to 

meet before school, 

after school OR during 

lunch (outdoors).



● Spirit Squad
● DV Student Task Force
● La Fuerza
● Surf Club
● BSU Black Student Union
● Comic Book Club
● Caring Hearts
● Junior Committee
● National Honors Society
● Atlas
● F.L.O.W.

Past Clubs
● Art Business Club
● Photo and Videography
● Motivational Club
● Glitz and Gore
● DnD
● Rubic
● Little Helping Hands
● Senior Mentor Program
● Archery
● Pundation Foundation
● Science Fiction Book Club
● Pride Club (LGBTQ)
● Ambassadors Club
● Black Student Union (DVC Lunch)
● Muslim Student Association (DVC Lunch)
● Creative Writing (DVC Lunch)
● Pink & Lavender (DVC Lunch)



Before the Fair...
Please check in with your 

teachers before coming to 

help us setup up!

We will be setting up 

outside in the west plaza.

After the Fair...

Everyone is responsible for 

helping to clean up the fair.

This means cleaning up all 

trash, display materials, etc. 



Congratulations!
You’re ready to start a Club!

Club Form Survey
Due by Wednesday, 9/8!
Club Fair will be on 9/16!

Any questions, See Ms. Acuna in the Front Office before school
OR, send an email to:

sacuna@davincischools.org


